
 

 

Proposed Uniform Standard Legislation Information Webinar 

Tuesday, October 29, 2024 

9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 

Hosted by the Alabama Board of Examiners of Landscape Architects 

Purpose: To provide information on proposed upcoming legislation supported by ABELA to 
all licensees and stakeholders. 

The Zoom Link for the meeting is below and registration is required. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZArfuuuqD0rGNRF-hZUSfLvo3n7wRDSaII6  

The webinar is available to anyone interested in obtaining additional information regarding 
this legislative initiative. Please contact Keith Warren if you have any questions at 

keith@alstateboard.com or 334-262-1351. 

Thank you! 
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